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HJR201 is an outrageous attack on Oregon homeowners. Oregon is already a high 

tax state and this will further damage limited income families and discourage people 

from moving to Oregon. It is unconscionable to require rural homeowners to bail out 

the mismanagement of the large cities. It doesn't help that the legislature continues to 

pass laws (e.g. drug legalization) that help create these problems. It appears that the 

legislature is trying to create an unlimited slush fund to disguise mismanagement. I 

will vote against any legislator that supports this. 


